
As a Director of Halston Street Credit Union and a credit union member, I would be 
concerned about proposals on CP88 to impose restrictions on lending and especially 
member's savings, as it may impede the Credit Union to operate on our member's 
best interests. 
 
While I understand the need for some regulation, this level of interference and 
imposition of external restrictions in lending and savings could amount to 
micromanaging of credit unions.. 
 
Lorraine Whitty, Halston Street Credit Union. 
 


